
St Mary’s Catholic School 
‘Growing together in Knowledge, Faith and Love’ 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Here comes the end of the spring term and I hope, fingers crossed, a chance to break 
the covid cycle and get everybody fit and healthy again!  
 
We will be trying super hard to improve our attendance next term and continue to catch 
up on lost learning time. Our attendance officer is visiting us next month and is very 
happy to support anybody finding it tricky to get to school every day, or to get here on 
time. 
 

A huge thank you to the PTA and their fundraising efforts this term. We finished with a 
really impressive display of Easter bonnets and eggs on Wednesday - well done to all 
our winners! 
 

Children have a choice whether to come back for the summer term in winter or summer 
uniform. There is some in stock in school, both new and second hand. Please just 
come and ask at the office, or look out for the regular uniform stall in the lower play-
ground.  
 
The weather should be warm enough for proper PE kits next term. So from now on, 
please switch from ‘home clothes’ to the school PE kits - green shorts, yellow t-shirt, 
trainers or plimsolls. 
 

Have a brilliant Easter holiday and see you all on Monday 25th April.      
 

Best wishes, 
 

Miss Teixeira  

 

 Friday 8th April 2022 



TEACHER TRAINING 

DAYS 

Please make a  note of  our 

inset days. School will not be 

open to pupils on the           

following days.  

 

Monday 6th June 2022 

Monday 25th July 2022 

Tuesday 26th July 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  RECEPTION :  Stephen,Violet, Savannah, Ella, Archie, Elise 

 CLASS 1: Nathan,  Daisy, Logan, Jacob 

 CLASS 2: Elliott, Lukas, Emi, Alyssa,  

 CLASS 3: Leo, Jack, Kaitlyn, Jack, Dexter, Natalia, Abbey,    

  Austin 

 CLASS 4: Unity, Thomas, Max, Jazmyn, Unity 

 CLASS 5: Alfie, Alfie, Oscar, Raishaun, Annie 

 CLASS 6: Jowan, Preston, Dylan, Oliver. Amelia-Grace 

 

 

STARS OF THIS TERM 

DIARY DATES 

 
 
Mon 25th April: Back to school 
Wed 4th May : YR & Y2 trip to Newquay Aquarium 

Mon 9th May: Year 6 SATs week - all Y6 children 
must be in school this week 

Fri 20th May: Attendance officer visit to school 
Mon 23rd May: Mary procession, 9.30am 
Wed 15th-Fri 17th June : Y5 &Y6 Woodland Valley 

Sun 19th June: First Holy Communion Mass 

Fri 22nd July: Last day of term 



 

SPRING TERM CLASS ATTENDANCE    

 

Reception =  93.15% 

Class 1 =  91.65% 

Class 2 =  90.36% 

Class 3 = 88.22% 

Class 4 =  93.94% 

Class 5 =  93.32% 

Class 6 =  88.30% 

Congratulations to class 4 for   

having the highest attendance  

percentage this term. 

 

 

SCHOOL LIBRARY 

World Book Day, Ushborne sponsored read &     

second hand book sale raised £240, and with an         

additional 30% from Ushborne , this making our 

total raised so far of, £325 worth of books for the 

new school library.  

 

 
SPORTS NEWS 

 
1. Well done to the Y6 netball team who finished 3rd in a tournament at Mounts Bay 
last week. Some tough games were played but the team performed admirably. 
 
2.   Well done to all the children who have taken part in an after-school club this term. 
Hopefully, we will run different clubs next term. 
 
3.  Amazing result for the Y5/6 Sports Hall team, finishing 3rd in the County event! 
Against some incredibly tough opposition from all over Cornwall, to finish 3rd in the 
county is an outstanding achievement. 
The children performed brilliantly and it was great to see their shock when the results 
were announced and they heard their position!  
 
4.    Well done to all the Cross Country runners who competed for Penwith at the 

County Cross Country Finals at Newquay. A huge congratulations to Aria in Y5, who 

won her event to become County Champion! 

 

 

Thank you to all of you that donated 

towards the Ukranian & CAFOD   

fundraiser. We collected a total 

amount of £221.44 

UKRANIAN & CAFOD 



Woodland Valley Camp Year 5 & 6  

Please note the deadline for full payment of Woodland Valley is due by 

10th June. 

If your are paying in instalments, the 3rd instalment is due by 15th April. 

Please log into your ParentPay accounts to pay. If you need the codes to 

set ParentPay up, please contact the school office.  

Cash & cheques are accepted, please send any cash in an named         

envelope. A receipt & payment card will be issued.  

If you have any difficulty paying, please speak to the class teacher or 

school office ASAP. 

 

 

 

LUNCHES 

Please note that  KS2  (Y3—Y6) lunches are chargeable daily at £2.34 

unless you are entitled to Free School Meals (FSM) 

Reception, Y1 & Y2  - Are entitled to Universal Free School Meals 

Nursery Meals are chargeable daily at £2.34 unless you're entitled 

to Free School Meals (FSM) 

If you’d like to know your school meal balance. Please contact the 

school office or email: sarahpayne@st-marys-rc-pz.cornwall.sch.uk 

RE 
 
We are able to celebrate whole school events again and would like to invite you to our 
first Mass of the term - a celebration of Mary, our school’s namesake. A procession of 
Mary through our school grounds, finishing with readings and singing in the hall. Fingers 
crossed for good weather! 23rd May at 9.30am.  

 












